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Following the publication of its Notice of Initiation on 22 September 2022, the Trade Remedies 
Authority (TRA) has commenced a review of the anti-dumping measure transitioned under 
the Notice of Determination issued by the Department of International Trade on 31 December 
2020, in respect of Ceramic Tiles originating in the People’s Republic of China. 
 
The TRA has received a request for an extension to the registration of interest period from 
Hangzhou Nabel China Co. Ltd. of Hangzhou City, Zhejiang, People’s Republic of China. 
This is due to the Chinese National Day Holiday from 1 to 7 October 2022. 
 
The TRA has considered this request and has granted an extension to the registration of 
interest period in respect of Hangzhou Nabel China Co. Ltd. until 14 October 2022. 
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